
 
Board of Supervisors of Elections Meeting 

Monday, September 13, 2021 
4 PM 

IN PERSON MEETING  
 

This meeting will be held at the City Building, 3rd Floor, Mayor’s Office. Due to COVID-19 restrictions 
and limited space in the meeting room, guest attendance is limited to three (3) guests. If you would 
like to attend, please register in advance by emailing cityclerk@hyattsville.org. Face coverings and 

temperature screening are required for entry into the City building. 
 

MINUTES 

 
1. Call to Order  

The meeting was called to order at 4:17 p.m. Sean Corcoran, Laura Reams, Greta Mosher, and Zach Peters 
were present. 

 

2. Campaign Signs – Update and Review  

Discussion of potential fines for Daniel and Mai for lack of authority line and violations of signs. The group 

decided that a second fine for non-compliance would not be needed as it was the day prior to the election. 

Greta explained that she would like to have a conversation with both of the candidates about 

consequences going forward.  

3. Campaign Finance Reports – Review Recommendations from the Ethics Commission RE: Fines  

Ethics recommendation to fine Daniel and Michael considered and purview of the BOSE and Ethics were 

discussed. The Board decided to issue fines to both candidates and place the correspondence online for 

the public. 

4. Election Day Polling Center – Prep  

Election Day processes were reviewed as well as ballot pickup procedures.  

5. Review Ballots Flagged for BOSE Review  

The group reviewed the ballots for BOSE review and designated which ballots would be accepted or 

denied. The ballots were recorded and processed.  

The group identified scenarios in which a voter could potentially vote twice and determined the methods 

with which to avoid any duplicate or multiple votes from an individual.  

 

6. New Business?  
 

The meeting adjourned at 4:57 p.m. 


